UNIVERSITY CURRICULUM COMMITTEE - 1999-2000

Agricultural and Environmental Sciences - Dr. Timothy J. Smalley

Arts and Sciences - Dr. Ronald L. Bogue (Arts)

Dr. James A. Whitney (Sciences)

Business - Dr. Robert J. Vandenberg; Dr. Marcus M. Stewart, substituting

Education - Dr. Margaret A. Wilder

Environmental Design - Mr. Scott S. Weinberg

Family and Consumer Sciences - Dr. Jan M. Hathcote

Forest Resources - Dr. Robert J. Warren

Journalism - Dr. Elli Lester Roushanzamir

Law - Mr. W. Ray Phillips, absent

Pharmacy - Dr. Anthony C. Capomacchia

Social Work - Dr. Paul W. Ammons

Veterinary Medicine - Dr. Sheila W. Allen

Graduate School - Dr. John C. Dagley

Guests: Dr. Horace E. Hudson

Dr. Clifton Lee Smith

Dr. Christine A. Langone

Dr. Robert D. Gatewood

Dr. Scott A. Shamp

Dr. Josef M. Broder

The University Curriculum Committee met March 17, 2000, at 8:30 a.m. in Room 105 Old College. Minutes of the February 4, 2000, meeting were approved.

The committee approved the following requests which will be forwarded to the Executive Committee of University Council for consideration:

Proposal for a Major in Occupational Studies under the Ph.D. degree

Proposal for Termination of the Major in Computer-Based Education under the M.Ed. Degree

Proposal for a Minor in Botany

Proposal for a Minor in Dance Education

The committee approved the following requests which will be sent to the Senior Vice President for Academic Affairs and Provost for consideration:

Request to add Areas of Emphasis under the Sport Studies Major (B.S.Ed.)

Request to revise the Minor in Religion

The committee tabled the following proposals which will be agenda items for the next meeting of the Full University Curriculum Committee:

Proposal for an Interdisciplinary Certificate in Leadership and Service

Proposal for an Institute in New Media

Proposal for an Interdisciplinary Certificate in New Media

The committee discussed a recommendation from the School of Environmental Design for a plus/minus grading system. Mr. Weinberg will present a formal proposal to the University Curriculum Committee at their next meeting.

Full UCC Minutes Page 2 March 17, 2000

The committee heard reports from the Subcommittee on General Education and the Subcommittee on Cultural Diversity.

The committee elected Mr. Scott Weinberg as chair of the University Curriculum Committee for the 2000-2001 academic year.

The meeting adjourned at 9:45 a.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Larry E. Bloun, Chair

University Curriculum Committee

cc: Dr. Karen A. Holbrook Dr. Thomas G. Dyer

Dr. James E. Fletcher